
 

 

 

Welcome to week 4. The term is already flying by and it has been great to 
see how well the students and staff have settled into school routines and 
their focus on learning improvement.  
 
School Leaders 
Congratulations to Sayde and Mia for being elected School Leaders for 
2020. Being a leader can be a challenging, but very rewarding experience 
and we know you both will do a great job! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swimming Lessons 
During weeks 2 and 3 students participated in swimming lessons with 
Morgan and Blanchetown Primary Schools. The lessons were a huge 
success. It was great to see all the students from the three schools 
interacting with one another. Thanks to Jason Lukacs for all he did for the 
schools and for doing a terrific job with the swimming lessons. 
 
Splash Carnival 
Splash Carnival is this Friday 21st February, 9.45am to 2.45pm at the 
Waikerie Pool. Students need to be at the pool in their bathers by 
9.30am. Students need to bring a towel, drink bottle, hat, recess and 
lunch. The Waikerie pool charges an admission fee of $2 for 
parents/carers. Parents will need to transport their child/children to 
Waikerie. If there are any issues please let us know.  
 
School Governing Council AGM  
A reminder we have our School Governing Council AGM on Wednesday 
26th February at 5.15pm. The meeting will be held in the staff room of the 
Administration office. Everyone is welcome. Governing Council meets 
twice a term. If you would like to become a member of School Governing 
Council please let Rob or Susan know or attend the meeting.  
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Principal’s Message 

 

Important Dates: 
 

 Friday 21st February Splash 
Carnival  at Waikerie Town 
Pool 
 

 Wednesday  26th February 
5.15pm Cadell Primary 
School AGM 
 

 Monday 9th March Adelaide 
Cup Holiday 
 

 School Camp - Monday 16th 
- Wednesday 18th March 
 

 Student Free Day – To be 
confirmed 
 

 Friday 3rd April Mid Murray 
Sports Day at Waikerie Oval 
 

 Thursday  9th April End of 
Term 1 - Early dismissal 
2.15pm 
 

 
 

 

 

Persistence ~ Respect ~ Responsibility ~ Tolerance  
 

Cadell Primary School 
Newsletter  
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Other Information 

Aquatics 
Last Wednesday Sayde and Mia attended an Aquatics Day at Barmera with Morgan and Blanchetown 
Primary Schools. They were able to try knee boarding, sailing, kayaking and wind surfing. Mia said “it was 
great fun because I learnt how to wind surf and sail a boat”. Her favorite activity was knee boarding. Sayde 
said “it was fun as it taught me lots of things like, how to sail and knee boarding”. Her favourite activity was 
knee boarding. 
 
 
 
 
School Camp 
We have a school camp with Kingston-on-Murray Primary School on Monday 16th to Wednesday 18th 
March. The camp will be at the Woodhouse Activity Centre. Students will be doing laser skirmish, ice 
blocking, rock climbing and orienteering. There will be more information to follow soon.  
 
Mid Murray Sports Day 
Mid Murray Sports Day will be Friday 3rd April at Waikerie Community Sports Centre. Parents will need to 
transport their child/children to Waikerie. If there are any issues please let the school know. 
 
 
 
 

Special Birthday wishes go to Sayde and Rachel who celebrated their birthdays in 
February. 
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